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From: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Sent:  Tuesday, February 19, 2008 1:04 PM

To: Bowden (King), Anissa; Foondle, Laurie

Subject: FW: Protest Petition against re-zoning of Lower Burns Park

Protest letter for Lower Burns Park rezoning.

Jacqueline Beaudry
City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor
734-994-2725 (p)
734-994-8296 (f)

From: Louis Breskman [mailto:louisbreskman@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 16, 2008 10:16 AM

To: Beaudry, Jacqueline

Subject: Protest Petition against re-zoning of Lower Burns Park

Attention: Jacqueline Beaudry
City Clerk

Dear Jacqueline,

I am a property owner within 100 feet of the proposed property to be re-zoned in lower Burns Park. I own 930
. Dewey Street and 717 Dewey Street. Both of these properties are single family homes. However, I am writing
to object to the proposed re-zoning on the grounds that I do not want to limit the growth and development of

Ann Arbor, which is the city in which I study, live, and work.

Please consider this my written protest to the zoning amendment which will be discussed at the public hearing

at 7pm on Tuesday, Feb 19th. Please confirm your receipt of this written protest.

Thank you,

Louis A. Breskman

315 West Jefferson Street
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48103
Email: breskman @umich.edu
Tel: 610.952.5269

2/19/2008



